
Hello Everyone, It's that time of year to begin thinking about year-end awards.   

Please take a few minutes to help Sharon with your year-end awards by giving 

her some ideas of what you might want.  Completion of this form in no way 

guarantees an award, it just gives Sharon ideas. 
 

    Please mark items that you would be interested in receiving to provide a better 

idea of what you might like.  Again, this is not a guarantee of winning an award  

and we cannot guarantee receipt of requested items. 

    Remember that if you want specific items, please contact Sharon  

before November 25, 2017 to make your request. 

    Name: __________________________________  Ph #: ________________________ 

    

    

        Buckle 
  

        Jacket(s)        Size(s): ______________________________________ 

        Sheet(s)      Size(s): ______________________________________ 

 
       Heavy Blanket(s) Size(s): ______________________________________ 

        Chair 
  

        Other - If selected be specific.  Sharon will contact you if needed. 

 
Other notes, information, or request: 

    

    

    

    

    

    

        

    

    

    Please return the form via email, print/mail, scan, or fax, or mail this form back to Roy or Sharon.   

Contact Roy or Sharon if you have questions or for more information. 
 


